
 

 

 

English language course for Ukrainian and Belarusian partners 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the English language course at the KU Leuven (Belgium – Bruges) has 

been postponed to September 2021. To prepare the participants, three online sessions are organized 

using MS Teams. A second session took place on February 22nd, 2021. 

The online English language sessions are open to participants of  

- Kryvyi Rih National University, 

- Kharkiv National Automobile and Highway University, 

- Chernihiv Polytechnic National University, 

- Belarusian State University, 

- Gomel State University, 

- Mozyr State Pedagogical University. 

From these six Ukrainian and Belarusian universities, 15 teaching staff members or researchers 

participated. The project coordinator of RTU also participated. From KU Leuven, the English language 

teacher and two additional academic staff members participated. 

 

Global approach of the course 

During three hours, the teacher used his experience and a dedicated powerpoint presentation to 

focus on 

- speaking (also in a non technical context) 

- listening and understanding, 

- grammatical issues, 



- pronunciation. 

 

The future 

 The third session will take place on March 15th, 2021. 

 



 

 


